
 
 

Friends of Nansledan  

Our Friends of Nansledan committee have their 

AGM on Thursday 25th March at 4pm-5pm. This 

will be a meeting all parents and carers are 

invited to attend via Microsoft TEAMs. Everyone 

should have received an invite through Arbor 

which contains the link for joining the meeting. 

Alternatively, you can join through this link: Join 

Meeting 

We are currently taking nominations for all 

committee positions - chair, vice chair, 

secretary, treasurer. It will be great to have 

some new people on board the committee 

and to support fundraising activities in the 

coming year and there are some exciting plans.  

Please send any nominations to 

hello@nansledanschool.org. 
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We Are a Nut-Free School                                

We have a number of pupils with serious 

allergies, including allergies to nuts. As a result, 

we have a strict nut-free policy. Please read 

the attached letter.  Thank you for your 

support with this important matter. 

                                                                                                           

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Safety Measures     

For information on our control measures 

across all Aspire schools, please check 

our Aspire website Coronavirus (Covid-

19).        

If you need to report a positive pupil test 

out of school hours please click on the 

link below: 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 

 

We Are a Plastic Free School!                                         

A huge well done to our pupils, families and 

staff who have made a commitment to 

reduce our school community’s plastic impact. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Safety Message 
We have received some concerning reports 

regarding parking and speed on Chapel 

Road.  Parents and children have had some 

‘near misses’ due to having to cross between 

parked cars and negotiating speeding 

vehicles.  Please could we ask that you are 

considerate when parking and driving along 

this road.  We are also aware that this area is 

used for parking and walking dogs! 

We have also witnessed cars trying to turn 

around just inside the vehicular entrance to 

the school from William Hosking Road. This is 

causing the risk of a road traffic accident and 

endangering pedestrians entering school 

from the direction of Quintrell Downs. It needs 

to stop. Please use the one-way system.  

The staff car park has a limited number of 

disabled spaces for pupils or parents with a 

blue badge, including a drop-off zone. All 

other parents and carers should use the 

parking along the edges of the one-way 

driveway or at the bottom end of the school 

grounds. If you are moving around on foot, for 

your own safety we ask you to please use the 

footpaths including the footpath around the 

edge of the staff car park. Thank you. 

Red Nose Day                                                                      

We are sharing jokes for Red Nose Day and 

raising money for this cause. If you would like to 

add a joke to our wall of giggles, please follow 

this link: Share a Joke for Red Nose Day. Later 

today, Mrs Allen and Miss Durston are heading 

out for a fancy-dress sea swim also. So many of 

you have made kind and generous donations 

and we are hopeful to reach our target of £250. 

If you would still like to make a donation, please 

go to our Just Giving Page. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTc1ZGMyNzItNzYzMy00ODEwLThkODItMTYzOTRhNTZmMWNl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22199653ad-c156-4a05-bad3-084c1a30b618%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d2adcf39-cf9b-43a5-a333-ab58c3b3ff19%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTc1ZGMyNzItNzYzMy00ODEwLThkODItMTYzOTRhNTZmMWNl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22199653ad-c156-4a05-bad3-084c1a30b618%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d2adcf39-cf9b-43a5-a333-ab58c3b3ff19%22%7d
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GNQzh8GyMTBDlM8-H3wZjiVUQkxWNlFMSVlQQk5YNlFGS0RKWUFVRVVZRi4u
http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
https://padlet.com/vickydilnot/rh39r322i6bvuyag
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/nansledan-school-rednoseday21?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=nansledan-school-rednoseday21&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=0607e98e94144f3d8b8a2fb179022c64.

